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N188. Improving Communications With Utility Personnel

EPRI has recently introduced new ways of informing ALLARA-oriented personnel of technical develop-
ments in the areas of low-level waste and radiation control,

In the fall of 1991 a news service on EPRINET covering all aspects of low-level waste management was
initiated. This service has now been extended to the area of radiation control. The "Radiation Control
News Service” will summarize articles appearing in the EPRI newsletter, provide details of forthcoming
events, and information on EPRI reports. It targets professionals concerned with radiation field control
and exposure reduction. In 1992, the EPRINET start-up package is free. For sign-up information, con-
tact the EPRINET help desk at 800-964-8000.

Taken from "Improving Communications with Utility Personnel,” Chris Wood, Radiation Control
News, No. 13, March 1992 (EPRI, 3412 Hillview Avenue, Palo Alto, CA 94303, or contact Chris Wood,
(415) 855-2379).
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